
  Stanton Community Schools March 28, 2018

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Upcoming School Event Info        
 
 

Wednesday March 28 
8th graders will take the Science test on Wednesday March 28th 

 
Red Cross Blood Drive 8am – 2pm @ MS Gym 

 
Community Forum Building Project 6pm @ Elem. Gym 

 
Thursday March 29 

7th and 8th graders will take the Math test on Thursday March 29th 
 

Friday March 30 
No School K-12 

 
Good Friday 

 
Alumni Weekend 

 
Saturday March 31 

Alumni Weekend 
 

Sunday April 1 
Easter Sunday 

 
Monday April 2 

No School – Grades K-12 
Easter Monday 

 
Tuesday April 3 

Junior ACT Testing 8am – 1pm @ St. Peter’s Parish Hall 
 

Boys Varsity Golf Quad 4:15pm vs. Twin River  
@ Fullerton’s Pawnee Hills Golf Course 

*Dismiss Golfers @ 1:30pm* 
*Van Leaves at 1:45pm – Returns Approx 9:30pm* 

 
 
 

 
Breakfast for Today – Biscuit and Gravy 

Lunch for Today – Chicken Fajita, Flatbread, Corn, Fruit and Milk 
 
 

Student's who are wanting to donate blood, please sign your name 
up on the sheet that is located on Mrs. Meyer's classroom door. 

The blood drive is Wednesday March 28th. If you want a red chord 
for graduation you will need to donate 4 times. 

 
2018 Volleyball Players - friendly reminder your Mustang Gear 

Sheets along with collected money is to be turned in on 
TUESDAY, April 3rd at Stanton Jrs Club Practice. Please, contact 

Coach TKB if you have any questions. #together 
 
 
 
 

Students will be taking state tests this week & next week.  
Please give these tests your full attention & effort.  

Students will stay in their 1st period class  
until testing is completed on each day 

 
8th graders will take the Science test on Wednesday March 28th 

 
7th and 8th graders will take the Math test on Thursday March 29th 

 
The 10th graders will be taking the PreACT test on Tuesday April 

3rd. Testing will take place in the Spanish room. The test may 
conclude in the middle of 4th period. 

 
The 11th graders will be taking the ACT test on Tuesday April 3rd. 
Testing will take place at the Catholic Parish Hall. Students will not 

return to school for the day. 
 

7th and 8th graders will take the English test on Wednesday April 
4th

 


